
12-1-21  

President Kim Brandt called this regular meeting of the Anamoose City Park Board to order at 7:30 pm, 

this 1st day of December 2021.  Members Brittany Bromley, Karissa Gahner, Theresa Hoke, and 

Kristin Volson were present. Special guests Linda Dusek, Barbie Martin, and Ashley Schmidt were also 

present.  

Decorations on Main Street have been set up for this weekend’s Christmas festivities.  Hot chocolate bar 

items have been acquired to serve at the event.  Final details of the event were discussed with guests.  

Community calendars have been completed and the extras are ready for purchase.  

Discussion of the city ice rink was held.  

Volson presented an update on the concession stand addition.  

A dodgeball tournament date was discussed.  

Upcoming due dates of grants were also discussed.  

The next meeting of the Anamoose Park Board will be held on January 5th, 2022 at 7:00 pm.  

There being no further business meeting adjourned at 8:30 pm.  

 


